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The Growing Archives

The Henry George School has recently ac-
quired, through gifts, a number of wvaluable
items. Mrs. Gertrude Baker has donated a life-
size painting of her husband, Robert Baker, al-
so some fine books from his library. The late
Mr. Baker was a member of Congress and a
Georgist. \

Mrs. Teresa Burger has donated items from
the collection of the late Benjamin W. Burger,
recently deceased. The outstanding one was the
death mask of Henry George. Other items were
a set of the Edinburgh Review from 1800 to
1840, and some early editions of Henry
George's works, including one autographed
by the author.

Mis. Norman Allmayer has donated books
from the library of her aunt, the late Mrs.
Mary Fels. Some of the books were from the
original library of Joseph Fels, her husband,
and bear his signature.

Another collection of interesting books was
donated by Mrs. Eva Goldstein. These and other
recent gifts are welcome additions to the
school’s growing library. During the week of
August 20th an impressive and valuable collec-
tion of Standards, edited by Henry George, was
left in the library by an unknown donor. The
librarian, Miss Crowe, would like to send a note
of thanks and would appreciate it if the donor
would make himself or herself known to her.



